
 

 

www.stpaulknights.org secretary@stpaulknights.org  636-978-1900, extension 2      Fax 636-978-1944 

The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul April 24, 2024 

Upcoming Events 
April 24~ Yellow Trash Bag Sales to benefit 2024 6th Grade Camp see page 5 

April 27~ First Holy Communion 

April 30-May 1~ 8th Grade will be attending the Mid-West March for Life 

May 3~ May Crowning Mass 8AM /Spirit Day/ Noon Dismissal /  Jack and Jill Softball v 

ICOM @ St. Paul 

May 6– May 10 ~ National Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 16~ EC/PK Last Day 

May 17~ Field Day/Noon Dismissal/ 8th Grade’s Last Day 

May 20~ Kindergarten Last Day Celebration Mass @ 8:00AM 

May 21~ 8th Grade Graduation Mass 

May 22~Last Day of School/Noon Dismissal 

 

Servers Schedule 

Apr 15  8:00AM Gavin Barry & Tommy Dyer 

Apr 13 4:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Apr 21    

7:00AM Evan Wehmeier & Olivia Auchly  

9:00 AM Tedy Militello & Marianne Vomund  

11:00 AM Emmie Osterholt & Anna VonBokel 

Apr 22  Tedy Militello & 5th Grader 



 

 

Please join us for a monthly  

family rosary led by children on 

Tuesday, May 9. 

Doors open at 

6:30PM. Rosary be-

gins at 6:45 PM.  All 

School News/Reminders: 

June 19, 2024 

St. Paul Night at the Ball Park!! 

Order Tickets Here: STPAULHOOTS 

Password is: saintpaul24  

Annual Catholic Appeal 

4th Graders distributed       

collection envelopes last week 

for the our school’s ACA 

Mass, which will be held on          

Friday, April 26, 2024.  

https://dc1.glitnirticketing.com/dcticket/web/logingroup1.php


 

 

We LOVE Volunteers!!Only 20 spots 

left to help out this year! 

The weather is getting nicer! Your kids would 

love to see you during the day! 

LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP RECESS VOLUNTEER SIGN UP  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-cafeteria1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess4#/


 

 



 

 

Dear Family, Friends, and Faculty: 

Back by popular demand is the Frontier Bag Fundraiser!  This is an easy way to generate much needed 
funds for our school!   

The Frontier Trash Bags are twice as thick and strong as Hefty bags.  Spring is upon us and these bags can 
be used for spring cleaning or lawn clippings as well as everyday trash.  The “Yellow / Pink” bags are being 
offered in rolls of  25 bags, at a cost of  only $12.00 per roll.  The “white tall kitchen” bags come in a roll of  
65 for $12.00.  Also available are the 55 gallon (Super Size) Blue Bags in rolls of  16 for $12.00.  

We are taking orders starting April 22nd through May 6th.  Please return order forms no later than May 6th.  
Money is to be collected at the time of  ordering.  Checks should be made out to St. Paul School.  Please 
note one case of  bags (10 rolls) weighs approximately 50 lbs.  Please pick up your order at the school, as the 
rolls of  bags are too heavy to send home with your children. 

Everybody needs and uses bags.  Support your school by selling to your friends, neighbors and relatives the 
bags they use everyday.  If  you want to go door-to-door in your neighborhood, please have an adult accom-
pany you.   

Let’s all get behind this effort to make this sale a success.  All profits from the sale will go to the 6th class 
for their Leadership trip to Trout Lodge / Camp Lakewood .   

If  you have any questions please contact the School Office at 636-978-1900.  Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation and continued support! 



 

 

https://poopertroopers.org/diaper-crawl/


 

 

https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd


 

 


